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Slate Club 
 

The Ramsbury branch of the British Legion held their annual slate club meeting on Monday evening, 
prior to the share out.  The officers elected were as follows: Chairman, Mr. R. G. Chamberlain; hon. 
treasurer, Mr. C. C. Winchcombe; hon. secretary, Mr. J. W. Gaskin; committee, Messrs. P. Westall, 
Eric Martin and W. Wootton.  It was decided to run another club during 1941. The share out revealed 
the best dividend since the club’s formation.  Sick pay amounted to only £9 16s. 8d., as against £20 
last year, and there was £93 12s. to be divided amongst 76 members, each receiving £1 4s. 7½ d.  A 
hearty vote of thanks was extended to Mr. W. E. Lawrence for auditing the accounts, to Mrs. Gaskin 
for the use of a room for club nights and to all officers for their work.  
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